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Welcome to 2018!  
What are your New Year

Resolutions?
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Lunch Time
Opportunities
 
January
Greeter        
Songs   

 Pledge  
Thought   
Raffle       
Fines        
4-Way 
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If you cannot perform 
your assigned duty, 
please 

replacement.

 

Welcome to 2018!   
What are your New Year’s 

Resolutions? 

www.LaMesaRotary.org

Lunch Time Service 
Opportunities 

January 3, 2017 
Greeter         Jerry Esqueda 

                 Tim MIller 
Pledge          Jay Thompson 
Thought       Martin Brickson   
Raffle               John Fistere 
Fines         Malcolm Graham 

Way            Mel Jacobson        

January 10, 2017 
eeter      Donna Galloway 

                Ron Morell     
ledge            Bonne Welch 

Thought          John Carlson 
affle               Jenny Flynn 

Fines             Mel Jacobson 
       Malcolm Graham 

January 17, 2017 
Greeter       Bridgette Tabor     

      Nathan Oestreich 
Pledge                  John Witt   
Thought           Gary Clasen 
Raffle              Ben Hamilton 
Fines            Don Jenkinson 

Way                Rose Hurst 

If you cannot perform 
your assigned duty, 
please arrange for a 

replacement. 

www.LaMesaRotary.org 



 
  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 
   Jan 1st Happy New Year! 
   Jan 2nd Board of Directors Meeting – Jack’s House – 5:30 – 7:30 
   Jan 3rd California Air Patrol – David Wallace 
   Jan 24th Rotary District Music Contest 
    
 
 
 
 

California Air Patrol 
David Wallace 

 
Since Civil Air Patrol’s formation during the earliest days of World War II, this vigilant 
organization of citizen Airmen has been committed to service to America. Founded on 
Dec. 1, 1941, as a way to protect the nation’s shorelines from invading German U-boats, 
CAP has evolved into a premier public service organization that still carries out emergency 
service missions when needed — in the air and on the ground. 

As a Total Force partner and Auxiliary of the U.S. Air Force, Civil Air Patrol is there to 
search for and find the lost, provide comfort in times of disaster and work to keep the 
homeland safe. Its 56,000 members selflessly devote their time, energy and expertise 
toward the well-being of their communities, while also promoting aviation and related 
fields through aerospace/STEM education and helping shape future leaders through CAP’s 
cadet program. 

Civil Air Patrol’s missions for America are many, and today’s adults and cadets perform 
their duties with the same vigilance as its founding members -  preserving CAP’s 76-year 
legacy of service while maintaining its commitment to nearly 1,500 communities 
nationwide. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

La Mesa Rotary 
2017-18 
Board of 
Directors 

President:   
Jack Dargitz 
 

President Elect:   
Dani Womack 
 

Past President:  
Steven Looser 
 

Secretary: 
 Dolly Juntilla 
 
Treasurer: 
          Ron Morell 
 
2017-19 Directors: 
 Jenny Flynn 
           John Kalas  
  Ray Aguilar, Jr 
 
2016-18 Directors: 
 Dale Bailey 

Jim Kline 
Parker Cox 

 
Foundation President: 
 Tim Miller 
 
New Generations: 
 Rose Hurst 
 
Speakers Chair: 
 Bill Ashman 
 
Membership: 
 Jen Flynn 
 
Grants Chair: 
 John Fistere 
 
Social Chair: 
 Marsha Darling 

Dolly Juntilla 
  

 La Mesa Rotary TATTLER Editor: Scott Elam 
elamshallmark@cox.net 

   

Visit the La Mesa Rotary online!  www.LaMesaRotary.org 
Or find us on Facebook!  Just search for La Mesa Rotary. 

   

La Mesa Rotary 

Charitable Giving Campaign 

 

On December 22nd Club President Jack Dragitz 
presented club member Jenny Flynn a check to 
help support Mary’s House. Mary’s House is 
an orphangae in Vietnam that Jenny sponosrs.  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 La Mesa Rotary Christmas Party  

 

 


